Weston Public Schools



Weston Board of Education 24 School Road Weston, Connecticut 06883

Lisa Barbiero, Superintendent of Schools 24 School Road Weston, Connecticut 06883

July 25, 2022

Dear Lisa,

As part of your employment contract for the 2021-2022 academic year, you are entitled to receive incentive compensation in the amount of up 6% of your annual base salary. The Board has decided to award you the full 6% this year (\$15,000). Your first year has been a challenging one, coming off the covid-19 pandemic. You have shown excellent leadership and that you have a clear vision for the district. We appreciate the goals you have set for the district across all areas, particularly those related to academic outcomes. You have initiated many changes and put in place processes to achieve the district's goals for academic outcomes. We recognize that many of the goals require more time to analyze the effectiveness of these measures, and we have confidence in your leadership. We look forward to an excellent 2022-2023 school year for the Weston Public Schools.

Sincerely,

Anthony Pesco

On behalf of the Weston Board of Education

inthoug Pexco